
 
 
 

 

Nancy Glover, PMHNP, joins Sheepscot Valley Health Center  

COOPER MILLS – Nancy Glover, Psychiatric Mental Health Nurse Practitioner 
(PMHNP), treats patients at Sheepscot Valley Health Center in Coopers Mills. Nancy 
recently made her HealthReach assignment permanent, after providing interim services 
starting in Fall 2020. In making this decision, Nancy said she most enjoys the 
atmosphere of teamwork and, “[the] genuine desire to care for patients at our health 
centers.” 
 
Nancy Glover earned both her Master of Science degree with a Psychiatric Nursing 
concentration, and her Bachelor of Science degree with a Nursing concentration, from 
the University of Southern Maine. Nancy is a board certified PMHNP. She brings a 
wide range of experience and expertise. 
 
Nancy works with patients to help them feel their healthiest and most balanced. Her goal is to keep people out 
of the hospital and to get them the treatment they need to achieve mental health. She shares, “don’t be afraid to 
reach out if you have a mental illness or think you may have a mental illness. Your mental health is just as 
important as your physical health.” 
 

Nancy Glover joins physicians Ann Schwink and Kathryn Wistar; family nurse practitioners Natalie Ledue and 
Anna Simmler; physician assistants Craig Urwin and Zachary Wissman; podiatrist Henry Scheuller; and licensed 
clinical social worker Lynn Murphy. Our clinicians offer medical and behavioral health services to patients of all 
ages. Sheepscot Valley Health Center has served residents of Coopers Mills, Jefferson, Somerville, Washington, 
Whitefield, Windsor – as well as nearby towns – since its founding in 1980. 
   

Sheepscot Valley Health Center is a part of HealthReach Community Health Centers, a group of twelve Federally Qualified 
Health Centers located across Central and Western Maine. Dedicated clinicians deliver high quality medical and behavioral 
healthcare to citizens from 9 of Maine’s 16 counties. To ensure access for everyone, HealthReach accepts Medicare, 
MaineCare, and major insurance providers. In addition, an Affordable Care Program is available to both uninsured and 
underinsured residents. Assistance is available for applications to programs that help with the cost of your healthcare and 
medications, including the Health Insurance Marketplace. 
 

A private non-profit with a 47-year history, HealthReach is funded by patient fees, grants, and by the Health Resources and Services 
Administration (HRSA) of the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) as part of an award totaling $4,815,606, with 82.2% 
financed by non-governmental sources. The contents above are those of the author, and do not necessarily represent the official views of 
or an endorsement by, HRSA, HHS, or the U.S. Government. 
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